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PASUC ADVISORY NO. 100, s. 2021 
 
For    : All SUC Presidents/Heads 
 
From    : Dr. Tirso A. Ronquillo 
  President 
 
Subject  : VOTER REGISTRATION OF FACULTY, EMPLOYEES AND 

STUDENTS FOR 2022 ELECTION 
 
Date    : September 7, 2021 
 

 

Recognizing that voting right is the most important element of the electoral system 

and is one of the fundamental political rights of the Filipino citizens, PASUC is enjoining 

our member SUCs’ faculty, employees and students to fulfill their role in nation building 

by participating in the electoral processes such as voter registration.  

 

Voter’s registration for the May 2022 elections is until September 30, 2021, for areas 

under GCQ and MGCQ: Mondays to Fridays, from 8:00 AM – 7:00 PM, Saturdays and 

Holidays from 8:00 AM to 5:00 PM; and for areas under MECQ: Mondays to Saturdays, 

including Holidays, from 8:00 AM to 5:00 PM. In-mall voter registration will also be 

allowed. It is also best to contact your respective local Office of the Election Officer 

for updated registration schedule. 

 

With barely 3 weeks left before the deadline, all our SUCs are highly enjoined to 

encourage and support all our personnel, faculty members and students in the 

registration for them to be able to vote on May 2022 election. 

 

For more information, visit the official website of the Commission on Elections 

(COMELEC) thru https://comelec.gov.ph/. #MagpaRehistroKa  

 

 

Our utmost cooperation is earnestly solicited. 

 

 

 

TIRSO A. RONQUILLO, ASEAN Eng. 
President 

https://comelec.gov.ph/

